Minutes for Show Superintendent Committee, Oct 5, 2020

Chairman Merlene Anderson called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m. Members present were
Deb Yeagle, Mary Jo Miller, Merlene Anderson, along with Ramona Simpson, ILR Liaison

Old business

Discussion regarding the survey to send to all show superintendents was addressed. We should
have ready in the near future. Those will be sent to past and present superintendents. No time
limit was made due to the sensitive issues relating to the covid virus. The feeling was that many
are trying to deal with or struggling to navigate through their lives. We are still very much
wanting to have input from the show superintendents to help make the how run smoothly and
efficiently.

New business

We addressed the need to come up with 5 questions to give to the judges committee. Those
will be submitted to the Judges committee to be included in the open book test for the Judges.

Discussion pertaining to Show Superintendents that do not send in show results in a timely
manner resulted in Deb Yeagle making a motion to revise the Guidelines for holding an ILR-SD
Show to read: Failure to submit show results within the 21 days will result in additional $50
penalty fee. Show superintendents will then be given 30 days to submit the show results.
Motion was second by Mary Jo Miller. Motion will continue via email as to specific wording.

Discussion was held on the topic of sanctioning Virtual show (halter only). Deb Yeagle made a
motion to send it on to the Governing Board for approval. Mary Jo Miller seconded that motion.
All discussion was positive and full support from members with a separate guideline to be made
for the virtual show.

Mary Jo Miller made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:45p.m., seconded by Deb Yeagle.

Respectfully Submitted
Merlene Anderson, for absent Secretary.



